
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent for Finance & Operations 
 
RE: Mobile Classrooms (Holmes) 
 
DATE:  April 11, 2017 
 

The Holmes expansion project was delayed until summer 2018. As a result, there is a 
need for temporary mobile classrooms. Specifically, a two classroom unit may be 
needed for the 2017-2018 school year. The unit will be leased. 
 
Since the operations referendum question passed, the Holmes expansion will be 
constructed during the summer of 2018. 
 
Pricing contains a unit that includes and excludes plumbing. Other considerations are 
also attached as presented by our architects. FAC will review the mobile unit 
information at its next meeting and make recommendations. 
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